The Builder + +



Published Weekly by the Kiwanis Club of Healdsburg, Calif.

THE PROPERTY OF THE PROPERTY O

November 1, 1955

THIS WEEK

Program chairman will be Walter Marshall and he will have as his guest Miss Bertha Vranna, who teaches at our Junior High School. The subject of her talk will be on her recent trip to Spain. Miss Vranna was one of the teachers chosen by Ford Foundation to soudy abroad.

KEY CLUB

Our annual meeting was held with the Key Club last Tuesday under the able chairmanship of Ed Nielson. Short talks were given by Byron Gibbs and Earl Osborn dealing with the Key Club from the time of its founding up to the present place of the Club in the community and the school system. Joel Newdgen, President of the Key Club, talked on the aims of the Club for this year, followed by Mr. Fletcher who works with the Club as their advisor. Nine new Key Club members were presented with pins.

President Chuck informs us that we can now make up at Key Club. This is due to a resolution passed at Kiwanis convention at San Diego.

BOWLING

It looks like the Bowling Team is after something, as they were very conspicuous by their lack of shirts. If (and I say IF) they could only bowl as many strikes as they did on the stage last Tuesday, the only thing we can say is "WOW". Won two, lost two Tuesday night.

DON'T FROGET

Board of Director's meeting Tuesday night November 1st at Al Huddarts.

FRO MAKE-UPS CLOSE BY

Santa Rosa Sub. Geyserville Santa Rosa Kev Club Healdsburg	Saddle & Sirloin	Wednesday	12:10P.M.
	Grange Hall	Thursday	6:45P.M.
	Isenhood's	Thursday	12:10P.M.
	High School	Thursday	12:00noon

The Builder + +



Published Weekly by the Kiwanis Club of Healdsburg, Calif.

November 8, 1955

THIS WEEK

To express our thanks for their efforts on our behalf we will hold our first "Appreciation Luncheon" for non-Kiwanians who have taken part in Club sponsored activities during the year 1955. Co-chairmaning this august event (get out the long year loss) are President Chuck Campbell, Bob Allen, Len Boyd, table boys) are President Chuck Campbell, Bob Allen, Len Boyd, Phil Cadosi, Lee Silveira, Ray Wainscott and Jack Wheeler.

BOWLING

Bowling team did not do so good last week. Lost all four games. Oh well, next week they will do better.

CORRECTION

Make up at Key Club is not yet official. President Chuck says approval has not yet been received.

DIRECTORS MEETING

The Directors meeting was not attended to well last week; remember fellows, this is an easy way to make up.

FOR MAKE-UPS CLOSE BY

Geyserville	Saddle & Sirloin	Wednesday	12:10 P.M.
	Grange Hall	Thursday	6:45 P.M.
	Eisenhoods	Thursday	12:10 P.M.
Santa Rosa	FTSeilloods		

The Builder • •



Published Weekly by the Kiwanis Club of Healdsburg, Calif.

November 15, 1955

THIS WEEK

Art Schieffer, manager of the co-op dehydrator at Ukiah, will discuss the prune industry of California. Ed Quinn brings us this timely program,

COMMUNITY CHRISTMAS CONCERT

Our Club is sponsoring a community concert to be held in the Plaza Square on Friday night, December 17th, ushering in Christmas Week.

The chorus will be made up of choral groups from the Baptist Church, Federated Church, St.Paul's Episcopal Church, Lytton Home, Senior and Junior High School Choirs, and the Elementary School Glee Club. The Healdsburg High School Band will have an important part in the program.

By Gibbs has been appointed general chairman of this interesting and ambitious program.

BOY'S CLUB

The boys collected \$106.30 for the United Nations Children's fund during their Halloween drive.

Ross MacKechnie served as general chairman of the project and assisting him in various capacities were Al Huddart, Ted Kellogg, Bob Malone, Relzy Aikin, Brent Aikin, Ed Case, Leland Sayre, Frank Thrall, Don Jackson, and Jack Wheeler.

LIEUT. GOVERNOR FOR 1956

In case you haven't already received the information, Robert K. Winters of Benicia has been elected Lieutenant Governor of Division 8 for 1956.

KEY CLUB

Al Huddart will represent us at the Key Club meeting on Thursday, November 17th.

The boys are still looking for odd jobs to finance club projects. Al will be glad to convey any job offers to the boys when he goes to this meeting.

The Builder • •



Published Weekly by the Kiwanis Club of Healdsburg, Calif.

November 22, 1955

THIS WEEK

Mr. Ernie Orchard of the Salvation Army Public Relations Department, San Francisco, will bring some inspirational thoughts appropriate to Thanksgiving Week. Hebert Sainsbury will serve as program chairman.

ANNUAL BOY SCOUT DRIVE

The kick off breakfast will be held tomorrow morning (Wednesday) at 7 to 8 A. M. here in the Legion Hall.

Retired Boy Scout Roy Heley has been appointed the chief Chef. Active Boy Scouts belonging to Troop 21 will well on table. A small charge will be made to cover actual cost of the meals.

Waldo Iversen is General Chairman of the Drive this year, and is being assisted by Rolzy Aikin, Bob Allen, Leland Sayre and Lee Silveira. Since Kiwanis sponsors the Boy Scout program locally, it largely devolves upon Kiwanians to make the annual drive a success.

It is hoped that everybody who has volunteered to work in the Drive will arrange to attend this breakfast meeting. Additional volunteers who can spare enough time to call on 5 people are badly needed.

BOYS CLUB

The Healdsburg Boys Club will meet the Lytton Boys Club in a 15 bout boxing tournament in our Junior High School Gym on Friday night, December 2nd.

These bouts sold out all the standing room a few years back, before TV. Treat yourselves to a refreshing live performance for a change, and see our young folks in vivid action. You will go home feeling that the future of our country is in good hands.

See Jack Wheeler, Ross MacKechnie or other members of the Boy's Club committee for tickets at \$1.00 each.

KEY CLUB

The Key Club will not meet this week, as the boys will be celebrating Thanksgiving Day at their homes.

CRYPTOGRAM

President Chuck warns the members to watch out for the Baton during this meeting.

The Builder • •



Published Weekly by the Kiwanis Club of Healdsburg, Calif.

November 29, 1955

THIS WEEK

Don Oakleaf, today's program chairman, will bring us a speaker whose topic will be of interest to all Kiwanians.

ANNUAL CHRISTMAS PARTY

The date has finally been set for our annual Christmas Dinner at Lytton Home. It is Tuesday, December 13th at 7:00 P.M.

This is a ladies Night and barring accidents, Santa Claus will be the Honored Guest.

A round table will be held at noon that Tuesday at the Legion Hall.

OTHER KIWANIS FUNCTIONS

Boy's Club Boxing - Junior High School Gym - December 2nd.

Community Concert - Plaza Square - December 17th.

S-D DAY

There was a reason for Louie Luciani's confident attitude in bringing us a message from Rotary last Tuesday. He had the solid backing of Al Giorgi and the entire Police Department.

Al's position is perfectly plain - No Accidents on S-D Day, December

1st! Drive defensively.

IS THERE A SANTA CLAUSE?

Hick Cooley says letters from children to Santa Claus no longer have to be stamped "Undeliverable - Address Unknown". They can be given to individuals who want to help Santa Claus this year.

If you would like to take care of one of these letters, just ask Hick

for it. referring to Postal Manual Section 158.6J

Sorry, but letters from adults do not receive this special treatment.

KIWANIS FAMILY GROWS

Last Tuesday FD Case announced the birth of a daughter. But in his haste to pass the cigars he forgot to mention the vital statistics. Name Edrene, weight 7 pounds 5 ounces. Mother doing fine, thank you. Nearby Kiwanis Clubs

St. Helena El R	eal Cafe	Monday 7:30
SonomaUnio	n Hotel	Tuesday
UkiahMapl		
Santa Rosa SubSadd	le & Sirloin	-Wednesday12:10
GeyservilleGran		
Santa RosaEiser	hood's	